
 
 
 
 
 
        Wednesday 22nd July 2015 
 
Dear Families 
 
As the academic year comes to an end, so does the term of the current Friends of Avanti Court 
(FOAC) Committee. 
 
I would therefore like to take this opportunity to inform you of our Annual General Meeting 
(AGM) which will take place on Thursday 1st October at 5pm to 6pm in the Main Hall. 
 
At this AGM, the current committee members will resign and there will be a re-election for the 
new FOAC committee. 
 
Attached with this letter is a document detailing all the roles that will be available for re-election. 
 
Should you wish to stand for any of these roles or nominate others, you would need to attend this 
AGM. 
 
What is FOAC? 
 
We meet on a regular basis and support the school by organising events, fundraising money and 
providing a link between parents, teachers, children and the local community.  We aim to raise 
the profile of the school within the local community and work together with all parents, teachers 
and governors. 
 
We aim to work jointly with the school in order to ensure that the funds raised go towards 
resources to enrich our children’s learning environments.   FOAC is a relevant resource for all 
families and communities and it brings the parents, staff and community together. 
  
FOAC Aims and Objectives 
 
• To be efficient and effective; 
• To develop social contact with parents/carers and the community; 
• To ensure demands made on members, parents/carers and staff are reasonable; 
• To raise as much money as possible for Avanti Court Primary School; 
• To consistently explore methods of raising much-needed funds for the school; 
• To work as a team; 
• To support and promote the values/ethos of Avanti Court Primary School; 
• To ensure everyone’s contribution is valued. 
 
Please feel free to approach current FOAC committee members if you have any questions and 
want to find out more about the different roles.   
 
I would like to close by saying that being part of FOAC is very rewarding and fun, challenging and 
hard work too BUT all worth it when you see the smile on our children’s faces. 
 
I hope to see all parents at the AGM in October. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Sapna Claire 
Chair of FOAC 


